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Committee Secretary, 

Road Safety Enquiry, 

Hobart. 7000. 

I would like to put in a.submission to the Road Safety Enquiry. 

I am a senior trainer with Performance Driving Australia and have trained in every state. I believe 

there are several key factors to assist in reducing the road toll and Iwould be happy to attend a 
public hearing to give evidence and discuss the benefits of incentivised driver training. 

My experience has also identified many reasons for motor vehicle crashes and there is much 

evidence worldwide that can be utilised in Tasmania. 

With many thanks for your consideration, 

Allan Roark 




